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Action from ED and I Committee 20 June 2023 
 

 

Agenda Item No: 4 

Report Title Written Questions 

Responsible Officer: Nicola Moss 

 

Information Sought: Response: 

Councillor Warren sought 
clarification on how long lorries 
have been unable to access the 
weighbridge at Buckie Harbour, 
the loss of income to the Council 
and would there be any 
compensation to the Harbour for 
the delays.  In response the Head 
of Environmental and 
Commercial Services confirmed 
that the weighbridge replacement 
was completed earlier in the new 
year and there have been some 
issues along with resolving the 
issues with the testing have 
meant some delays, however an 
update would be provided to 
Committee in the future.   She 
further added that even with the 
issues indicated, income for 
Harbours is up on previous years. 
 

Since being relocated as part of the works to 
accommodate the Ocean Winds development 
at Buckie Harbour, the weighbridge has not 
operated since January 2023. Work to 
calibrate and verify the weighbridge was 
completed in August 2023 but since then 
roadworks required to support the upgrade of 
electrical capacity have closed of the access 
to the weighbridge. When these works are 
completed a notice will be issued to haulier to 
advise them that the weighbridge is 
operational again.  
 

 

 

Once completed please return to committee.services@moray.gov.uk for 

publication on CMIS and circulating to Elected Members and copy in 

CMTadmin@moray.gov.uk  
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